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The STAR Project’s Mission is to provide the guidance and support that will successfully re-integrate ex-
offenders into the community as contributing members of society.  

Our Vision is to increase community safety and reduce recidivism by assisting persons to successfully transition 
from incarceration to the community.  
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Back to School Time for Students of All Ages 
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As parents, teachers, and students all around our community are already aware - it is back to school time in the 
Walla Walla Valley. At The STAR Project, we are getting ready to help our client members spread their wings and fly 
into the world of higher education. 
 
The STAR Project assists approximately 12 client members with their education on an annual basis. STAR staff 
members provide clients with assistance in the college registration process, navigating financial aid applications, 
using financial aid wisely, encouraging healthy study habits 
and class attendance, and anything else needed for our 
clients to be successful in higher education.  
 
If a client has not yet received their high school diploma or 
GED, we are happy to assist them through that process as 
well. The STAR Project works with staff members from Walla 
Walla Community College (WWCC) in order to provide 
comprehensive educational services for clients.  WWCC has a 
program known as High School 21+, which provides low-cost 
courses and college preparation assistance for non-
traditional students. 
 
Earlier this year, The STAR Project received a $1,500 grant 
from the American Association of University Women. These grant dollars will assist some of our female clients in 
addressing some of the financial barriers they may have when entering college as adults. 
 
At The STAR Project, we believe that one of the best paths to a successful reentry is through education. Since 
continued education holds the key to higher wages, increased self esteem, and an improved understanding of the 
broader world, we recommend all of our clients consider adding college courses as part of their reentry plan. 
 
Want to help a STAR client succeed in higher education? Consider sponsoring a High School 21+ student for $25/
academic quarter. If extra time is your greatest resource, ask us about becoming a STAR mentor. Contact The STAR 
Project at (509) 525-3612 or by emailing info@thestarproject.us for more information on our academic programs. 

mailto:info@thestarproject.us
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Issues of education are near and dear to my heart; as a former teacher from Walla Walla Public Schools, I have 
always advocated for higher education. As the Executive Director of The STAR Project, I get to see the academic 
experience from many angles: hosting intern students, supervising advanced practicum students, assisting clients 
entering college, and assisting clients with school-age children. 
 
According to STAR’s intake data from 2015, approximately 10% of our clients are actively pursuing higher education. 
Why is this figure so low? Accepted practices in the field of offender reentry suggest a well-structured schedule is 
best for people exiting incarceration—adopting a school schedule seems like a natural choice. 
 
The barriers to education faced by STAR clients are staggering. When people exit incarceration, they are immediately 
faced with questions of basic survival. Where will I live? How can I afford food? Who will hire me? For some, going 
back to school couldn’t be farther from their minds. Higher education is a luxury many STAR clients cannot afford. 
When a person is focused on today’s survival, they cannot focus on tomorrow’s opportunities. 
 

These survival questions are compounded when the person 
reentering society is a parent. According to STAR’s intake data 
from 2015, 54% of our clients are parents.  How can we expect 
people to pursue higher education if they are concerned about 
not only their basic survival needs, but the needs of their child 
or children as well? 
 
Particularly in the case of single-income families, it isn’t 
reasonable to expect financial aid to cover the cost of tuition, 
books, rent, food, transportation, ŀƴŘ child care. In order to 
attend college, the average STAR client needs to juggle 
applications for financial aid, food benefit programs, 
subsidized child care programs, subsidized housing programs, 
and still work part time to make ends meet.  
 
Despite these enormous barriers, STAR clients still manage to 

go to school. They are incredibly successful when they do—I had the pleasure to attend graduation ceremonies at 
Walla Walla Community College this spring, and cheer for each of STAR’s five graduating clients. One by one—and 
with a little help from STAR—they manage to address the barriers preventing them from pursuing higher education. 
As they stood in line, decked out in their caps and gowns, the rest of the audience was oblivious to the immense 
hard work and determination that it took to get to that podium. When they saw STAR staff cheering for them in the 
stands, they knew we were there to celebrate in their monumental success. 
 
The STAR Project has seen clients graduate from welding programs, commercial drivers license programs, culinary 
programs, AA degree programs, and more. We have seen clients transfer to four-year universities. We have seen 
clients pursue Master’s degrees. STAR clients can do amazing things in academia and beyond. 
 
Back-to-school time at STAR brings new challenges, but it also signals new beginnings. New interns at the front desk, 
new coursework for our nontraditional students, new professional development opportunities for staff—and new 
chances to go out there and make a difference in our world.   



Interning at The STAR Project 
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When I first came to The STAR Project, I didn’t know what to expect—I only knew that 

STAR helps people released from prison to transition into the real world. Now that I have 

been working here for a couple months, I learned that they help people in many ways. 

Not only do people get transition help, but they also offer housing assistance, 

educational programs, employment assistance, and general case management.  

My experience as an intern has been great one. I am currently going to school and 

working both full time—STAR management is very understanding with my busy schedule. 
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Get Involved! 

There are a number of other ways to help The STAR Project:  

¶ Donate to STAR online at https://goo.gl/SyAAb1 
¶ Contact us if you are interested in renting to our clients 
¶ Contact us if you are interested in employing our clients 
¶ Contact us if you are interested in joining our Board of Directors 
¶ Volunteer for our quarterly Adopt-a-Highway program 
¶ Contact us if you are interested in helping with our Wednesday night dinner 
¶ Contact us if you are interested in becoming a mentor 
¶ Follow us on Facebook at  www.facebook.com/TheSTARProjectWW  
¶ Follow us on Twitter at  www.twitter.com/TheSTARProjWW 
¶ Sign up for our newsletter online at http://eepurl.com/b3nEkv  

Thanks to all of our donors, coordinating agencies, staff, and supporters! We can’t do it 
without your help. 
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Backpacks make a handy donation—they can carry almost anything. People can always 
use backpacks, not just for school, but for day to day travel and hygiene. Many of STAR’s 

clients use bicycles to travel to work and 
appointments. Backpacks and bicycles are 
two of STAR’s most useful donations. 
 
We have received at least five bicycles and 
ten backpacks so far in 2016, and we’d like 
to see those numbers doubled by the end of 
the year. We’ve been able to rehome each 
donation almost immediately after receipt. 
 
If you are interested in donating backpacks, 

bicycles, hygiene items, or any other items to The STAR Project, please contact me at 
info@thestarproject.us.  

https://goo.gl/SyAAb1
http://www.facebook.com/TheSTARProjectWW
http://www.twitter.com/TheSTARProjWW
http://www.google.com/url?q=http%3A%2F%2Feepurl.com%2Fb3nEkv&sa=D&sntz=1&usg=AFQjCNHD4T7E0IlQU40X3dhmZia8oQFgzw
mailto:info@thestarproject.us


For more information, or 
to donate, please visit: 

www.thestarproject.us 

Phone: 509-525-3612 
Fax: 509-524-8152  
E-mail: info@thestarproject.us 

We are transitioning to e-newsletters!  
Please sign up at http://eepurl.com/b3nEkv.  

The STAR Project 

321 Wellington Avenue 

P.O. Box 159 

Walla Walla, WA 99362 
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